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PUCO 
October 1,2009 

Buckeye Wind Project—Case No.: 08-0666-EL-BGN 
Ohio Power Sitting Board 
180 W. Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to express my support for the proposed Buckeye Wind Project in Champaign County. 

1 strongly believe that the Buckeye Wind Project will provide many positive benefits to our community 
including: 

Provide clean renewable electric energy for thousands of homes; 
Provide millions in tax revenue to schools and local government 
Contribute to Ohio and U.S. energy independence; 
Create hundreds of construction and manufacturing jobs and many ongoing operational jobs; 
Contribute hundreds of millions of dollars in investment to Champaign County and Ohio; 
Assist Ohio in achieving its Advanced Energy Portfolio Standard. 

Sincerely, 

Audra Bean 
403 Boyce Street 
Urbana, Ohio 43078 
937 653 6376 
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